Redfearn, Tyke

From: BEALL, CONSTANCE J (CONNIE) <CONNIE.BEALL@scana.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2015 3:42 PM

To: Redfearn, Tyke

Subject: FW: SCDOT Emergency Repairs SC 48 & SC 769 Richland

Tyke:

This is a response from our Electric Transmission. We forwarded this to our communications department and electric
distribution also. Waiting to hear back from them.

Thanks,
Connie

From: VARNER, BRETT J

Sent: Friday, October 23, 2015 8:41 AM

To: BEALL, CONSTANCE J (CONNIE); HOLLEY, JEFFREY A

Cc: MANN, MICHAEL C; ROGERS, KELVIN J SR

Subject: RE: SCDOT Emergency Repairs SC 48 & SC 769 Richland

Connie,

SCE&G Transmission will not have any conflicts in these areas. We have some lines in the area, but not near the bridges.
See below.

Also, if the SCDOT plans to have oversize vehicles that will be greater than 14 ft in height when travelling, then we may
need to know about those for the Congaree Road Bridge at Cedar Creek since that line was built low circa 1942 for the
air base.

Thanks,
Brett
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From: BEALL, CONSTANCE J (CONNIE)

Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2015 3:28 PM

To: VARNER, BRETT J; HOLLEY, JEFFREY A

Subject: FW: SCDOT Emergency Repairs SC 48 & SC 769 Richland

FYI...
Sent from my iPhone managed by BlackBerry Enterprise Service

---- Original Message ----

From: Redfearn, Tyke <RedfearnWT@scdot.org>

Date: October 22, 2015, 1:54 PM EDT

To: BEALL, CONSTANCE J (CONNIE) <CONNIE.BEALL @scana.com>

CC: Attaway, Mark C <AttawayMC@scdot.org>, Mattox, James H. <MattoxJH@scdot.org>

Subject: SCDOT Emergency Repairs SC 48 & SC 769 Richland

***This is an EXTERNAL email. Please do not click on a link or open any attachments unless you are
confident it is from a trusted source.

Good Afternoon Connie-

We want to let you know about two of the flood damaged locations that are being repaired using design build
contracts. They are SC 48 (Bluff Road) over Toms Creek and SC 769 over Cedar Creek. Google placemarks
are attached for your use. We plan to install bridges in these two locations. We noticed that there was a
SCANA communications line along SC 769, but we are uncertain about the other location.

This is an expedited design build procurement so the contractor teams may be seeking information later today
through next week. Our proposed schedule is to execute a contract on the week of November 2 with the
contract completion being in April. Once the selected contractor has plans available, the contractor will be
required to coordinate with you and other utilities. If you have any questions about these two locations, please
let me know. Thanks!

William “Tyke” Redfearn lll, P.E.
Program Manager

SCDOT | Design-Build

955 Park Street, Room 421
Columbia, SC 29202-0191

Office: (803) 737-1430
RedfearnWT@SCDOT.ORG




